Thank you for sponsoring a player for the 2024/25 hockey season. Your generosity and support
of this worthwhile program is greatly appreciated.

The Manitoulin Panthers Hockey Association is committed to allowing players to play at the
“Rep” level of hockey. With your help, we endeavor to provide these young players with a great
hockey experience. Your kind donation or sponsorship will be used to offset expenditures for
our players concerning practices, games, and tournaments, helping our children develop as
players and active community members.

The Manitoulin Panthers Hockey Association will recognize each sponsor, as we truly value
your
contributions, by way of a team banner, and your business logo on our social media pages.

Again, thank you for your support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,
Tamey Assinewai
President, Manitoulin Panthers Hockey Association

Email: assinewai0611@gmail.com
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